
From: NoReply@portsmouthcc.gov.uk
To: Stone, Derek
Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 23/02417/LAREVI
Date: 15 July 2023 16:51:14

Comments summary

Dear Sir/Madam,

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 15/07/2023 4:51 PM from Mrs Pamela McGuinness.

Application Summary
Address: 69 Castle Road Southsea PO5 3AY

Proposal: Review Premises

Case Officer: MR DEREK STONE

Click for further information

Customer Details
Name: Mrs Pamela McGuinness

Email:

Address: 66A Castle Road, Southsea PO5 3AZ

Comments Details
Commenter Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Licensing
Application

Reasons for comment:

Comments: 15/07/2023 4:51 PM For several years, under the last two or three owners the
noise level from this premises has been unacceptable in a narrow road which
has high buildings causing any music / or loud discussions to reverberate
around the road. This section of the road is 80% residential and I have
personally sent in many noise complaints, as have my neighbours.

The premises seems to have developed a reputation for a certain type of
"experience" (such as bottomless brunches), which bring a certain type of
clientele. There have been several instances of anti-social behaviour together
with aggressive confrontations and the need to call police on several occasions. 

Regardless of any potential future change of ownership/management the
premises has become totally undesirable in any instance, but most particularly in
a road which is not suitable for this type of business in any circumstance.

The alcohol license needs to be removed from the building so that the cycle of
anti-social behaviour and drunken activities cease completely.

Kind regards
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